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Comments: I am writing to express my objection to the forest service plan to log the Twisp River Valley. The

scale of this project is completely inappropriate. Much of this forest has already burned within the last 20 years so

the argument that this is for fire prevention is not compelling. If that is the objective, then the focus of the logging

should be limited to areas that have not burned and that are within a few miles of housing. Otherwise, let the

remaining forest be. 


